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 The 2024 Summer Reading Program has ended.  Sign-up levels were on par with last 
year.  Participation at weekly events and the grand finale celebration were very high.  
We appreciate our volunteers who help make the SRP a success. 

 With a generous grant from the Braemer Charitable Trust/Trust Management 
Services, we were able to purchase a multi-device courtesy charging station for 
library patrons. 

 Due to a staff member being out on medical leave, Baby & Me and Preschool 
Storytimes are on hiatus until January.  Instead, we will host “Stay & Play” (a self-
guided opportunity for children/caregivers to explore, read, and play while learning 
to socialize) every Thursday at 10:00. 
 

 
To: Mayor, City Council & Ron Whitlatch, Interim City 
Manager  
 

From: Kendra Antila, Library Director 
 

Subject: Manager’s Report 

Date: August 29, 2024 
 


